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I have purchased a block of land in the new Gillieston Heights development which is due to be 
registered within the next few years which will mean that approximately 100 -150 new families 
will be moving to the area. From what I read and hear the local public school is in need of some 
very urgent and extensive work and expansion to cater for the influx of new families which will 
be moving to the area. Our children are our future and they deserve the best. 


